Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 9:56 AM

To: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal
| do!

Please recommend removal!

Chris

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 10:58 AM

To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Chris,
Please see Lee’s update below.

Chief Manager
St. Paul Haulers LLC.

grevering.sph@gmail.com

763-295-2054

From: Lenora Johnson <lenora.johnson@advanceddisposal.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 10:20 AM

To: grevering.sph@gmail.com

Subject: RE: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal

We credited one late fee from 1/31/2019 of $5.12, however they received a second late fee on 2/28/2019 that went to
tax roll. They paid the billing on 3/1/2019. | would say go ahead and remove the assessment since they called on
2/22/2019 and paid 3/1/2019.

Thank you

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 9:31 AM

To: Lenora Johnson <lenora.johnson@advanceddisposal.com>
Subject: FW: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal

Lee,
Please see City request below.



Chief Manager
St. Paul Haulers LLC.

grevering.sph@gmail.com

763-295-2054

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 9:18 AM

To: Greg Revering <grevering.sph@gmail.com>

Cc: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul) <Diana.Chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: FW: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal

Please have ADS review an respond back.
Thanks

Chris

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1129 Cumberland St - 8/1 LH - Advanced Disposal

Hi Greg

The stated reason for appeal is: “They were sending the bill to wrong address. We called and got it straightened out and
they waved the fee”

Should we remove the assessment of $5.127?

We would appreciate a response back on this ASAP, as we need to get this hearing file entered in tomorrow.

Thanks!
SATNE Diana Chao
IR WN Solid Waste Programs Specialist
Saint Paul Public Works
25 West 4th Street
1500 City Hall Annex

Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-6216
diana.chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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City in America

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




